
 

Headteacher: Mrs L Ingham 

Tel: 01282 457235 

Web: www.basnettstreet.lancs.sch.uk  

Facebook: www.facebook.com/basnettstnursery   

              Friday 21st June 2024 

Weekly Attendance (W/C 10/06/24) 

               AM 1 - 80%  PM 1 - 76% 

               AM 2 - 93.44%       PM 2 - 90% 

                AM 3 - 80%       PM 3 - 89.23% 

               AM 4 - 88.68%   PM 4 - 70% 

                AM 5 - 80.56%        PM 5 - 92.21% 

Please call the nursery daily to update us on your child’s  

absence — 01282 457235. 

End of Year Questionnaire 

 

 

 

 

 

Attached is our end of year questionnaire.  Please spare 

some time to fill this in as your feedback is hugely  

important to us. 

Please return this to nursery by Friday 28th June 2024. 
It’s Time to Say Goodbye 

Unfortunately we have some sad news to share… 

After 3.5 years, our wonderful Teacher Lizzy has decided to 
move to another teaching role.  The good news is, she will be 
teaching in one of the reception classes at Heasandford  
Primary School so many of our children will still get to see her 
smiley face. 

We would like to wish Lizzy the very best of luck in her new 
role.  She will be greatly missed by all. 

As Lizzy departs, we would like to give a huge welcome to 
Karen who is our new Teacher.  Karen has already been in 
nursery for a few weeks to meet the 
children.  We hope you enjoy your 
time at Basnett Street Nursery 
School.   

We are also sad to announce that 
our Office Manager,  
Danielle will be leaving nursery.  
We want to wish her lots of luck in 
her next adventure. 

Both Lizzy and Danielle will be  
leaving nursery at the end of this 
term. 

Old Uniform 

If you have any old/spare uniform at home, please  

donate this to nursery. 

As part of our preparations for primary school, we  

encourage children to try school uniform on throughout 

the day at nursery.    

September Places Available 

 

 

 

 

Our last few places remain for 3 and 4 year olds to start in 

September 2024.  If you know of any family or friends  

interested, please encourage them to apply as soon as  

possible. 

Recruitment 

We are currently recruiting for a number of roles.  These are advertised on the Lancashire 

County Council jobs website.  Please share these roles with any family or friends who may be 

interested to apply: 

- Deputy Headteacher (permanent) 

- Office Manager (permanent) 

- Teaching Assistant (maternity cover) 

- Site Supervisor (permanent) 

Have a great weekend everyone! 


